Steven Seee

From: Philip Gordon <philipscottgordon@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 3:57 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support for H-5859

To Whom It May Concern, please accept this email in support of H-5859. This bill would allow a business on a private
well to post clear signage in restrooms that say the water is for handwashing only and is not for consumption.

Given that so much of the State depends on private wells, this is a reasonable change would remove an important
barrier to small businesses that should have a public restroom but do not have access to a public well or city water.

Sincerely,
Phil Gordon
Scituate, Rl
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